
 

 

 

THE CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF OSHTEMO 

Regular Meeting (Virtual) 

June 8, 2020 

8:00 AM 

 

The Oshtemo Township Board Budget Meeting was held virtually using the Zoom platform. 

Residents were able to join the meeting through both the Zoom application and by phone. 

Residents were able to give public comment through email, the Zoom platform, and by phone 

during the meeting. Supervisor Heiny-Cogswell called the meeting to order at approximately 

7:15 PM. 

 

PRESENT:  

Supervisor Libby Heiny-Cogswell  

Clerk Dusty Farmer 

Treasurer Grant Taylor 

Trustee Cheri Bell 

Trustee Deb Everett  

Trustee Zak Ford  

Trustee Ken Hudok 

 

Also present were Township Attorney Jim Porter, Public Works Director Marc Elliott, Assistant 

to Supervisor Josh Owens, Planning Director Iris Lubbert and approximately 1interested person.   

 

Public Comment 

Supervisor Heiny-Cogswell opened public comment. No public comment. 

 

Budget Discussion 

Supervisor Heiny-Cosgwell presented the Board with an approximate schedule of presentations 

from Department Heads to present AGVs (Accomplishments, Goals, and Vision).  

 

Information was received from: 

 

Assessing 

Legal 

Supervisor 

Police 

Clerk 

Treasurer 

Planning/Downtown Development Authority/South Drake Road Corridor 

 

The Board decided to take a one hour lunch break at 12:00 PM until 1:00 PM and then continued 

discussion. 

 



When the meeting resumed, information was received from: 

 

Parks 

Public Works 

 

Supervisor Heiny-Cogswell adjourned the meeting at approximately 2:57 PM.  

 

 

 

 

Prepared by:  Dusty Farmer     Attested:     Libby Heiny-Cogswell 

Township Clerk                    Township Supervisor 


